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Timetable for Teachers' Pay 2020 and STPCD   

 
The 2020 pay award process for teachers continues albeit with a possible further 
delay from our last update in the May edition of the LGA workforce bulletin.  
 
We have been informally advised that the STRB report which includes their 
recommendations has now been received by Government, therefore the next stages 
in the process are  underway.   
 
Quick reminder of key documents 
 
STRB remit letter published September 2019 
Key highlights: 

• £30k starting salary by 2022 
• Advisory pay points 

 
 
DfE evidence to STRB published January 2020 
This 80 page document of written evidence includes: 

• Starting salary, recruitment and raising the status of the profession 

• Advisory pay points 

• 3 pay options proposed 

• Model pay structure by 2022 
 

Key highlights: 

• Modelled on 6 points MPR and 3 point UPR 

• All have different percentage values applied to the MPR 

• DfE preferred option is Option B (see below appendix 1) 
 
 
The likely timetable: 

• The Government’s decision on the STRB recommendations is likely to be 
announced in the week commencing 20 July with an 8 week consultation 
period on the updated draft STPCD (School Teachers pay and conditions 
document) taking us to around the middle of September. 
  

• The teachers’ pay order then needs to be laid before parliament for 21 
calendar days, taking us into October before the 2020 pay award and any 
changes to STPCD (back dated to 1 September) are finally agreed.   

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/school-teachers-review-body-strb-remit-letter-for-2020
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/evidence-to-the-strb-2020-pay-award-for-school-staff
https://www.local.gov.uk/


We recognise this likely consultation and implementation timescales over the 
summer holidays and October will present difficulties for councils and schools. It also 
presents difficulties for NEOST in consulting you on the affordability of proposed pay 
recommendations and/or any proposed statutory changes to teachers pay and 
conditions document. We articulated these concerns to the STRB during the NEOST 
oral evidence session and in the NEOST written evidence to the STRB on teachers’ 
pay for 2020.  We continue to represent you and make these points to DfE.   
 
We will, however, ensure we’re available, and using online methods to consult and 
discuss the 2020 recommendation, which will enable NEOST to take an informed 
and considered view as is always the intention. 
 
 
Appendix 1 

 
 
 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/Sf0YC76JVImZq0kC8MPoUa
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/yH3JC8qYKTjYrARfnj8OE0
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/lF5zC98XYIm216BColpt8Z

